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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
I am sorry that we will not be able to meet you tonight for our Meet and Greet evening given the 
restrictions due to the current situation. If you have any concerns or questions about how your son 
or daughter has settled into our school, the senior team including Mr Alderson (Head of Year 7) 
and I are available for a phone conversation. I have been very pleased about how well our new 
Year 7 students have started and managed the move to high school during such unusual times 
and I am confident that they will flourish. 
 
Please do not hesitate in contacting me. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr A Fell 
Headteacher 
 
 


